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March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 (current Year 5’s) Beaumanor Hall Residential: Wednesday 27th November – Friday 29th 
November 2024 

We are excited to confirm that we are organising a three-day Year 6 residential trip at Beaumanor Hall, 
Leicestershire, in November 2024 for the next cohort of Year 6 pupils. The residential trip will run from 
Wednesday 27th November to Friday 30th November 2024. 

Beaumanor Hall is a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible for delivering safe and rewarding 
educational programmes. By combining many National Curriculum linked modules with thrilling outdoor and 
indoor adventure activities, this trip is sure to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of 
the classroom while developing key learning outcomes. Beaumanor Hall offers a vast range of activities to 
develop children’s self-confidence and teamwork skills. During this trip, children will experience activities such 
as high ropes, zip wire, canoeing, shelter building, survival skills and archery. In the evenings, children also 
partake in entertainment activities. 

Residential trips organised by school are an optional but invaluable part of the Round Hill Curriculum. In 
previous years, our pupils have benefitted hugely from the Year 6 residential experience, both educationally 
and socially. The Year 5/6 team feel certain that the programme which we have chosen this year will prove to 
be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 

We would like to offer this opportunity to all pupils who are currently in Year 5. The cost of the trip will be £238 
and includes return travel by coach, all food, two night’s accommodation and a full programme of activities. 
Thank you to both the RHA and school who have donated to this trip.  In order for us to confirm our booking, 
please click on the below Beaumanor Consent Form link to complete our form to let us know if you would like 
your child to attend. Please also pay an initial non-refundable deposit of £30.00 through your sQuid account 
www.squidcard.com.  Please complete the form and pay the deposit by Friday 22nd March 2024. 

Beaumanor Consent Form 

Please can the remaining balance of £208 be paid by Friday 18th October 2024. Payments can be made in 
instalments or in full as chosen by you. If you would like your child to participate but the cost is an issue, the 
school may be able to offer some financial assistance. This would be in accordance with the school’s charging 
and remissions policy which can be found on the school website. If you feel you may qualify, or would like 
further clarification, please contact the school office. 

We will contact you closer to the trip to present to you in more detail the exciting range of activities we will be 
partaking in at Beaumanor Hall. In the meantime if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Beaumanor 
Hall, their programmes and safety information, please the Beaumanor Hall website.   

If you require any further information about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours faithfully 

The Year 5/6 Phase Team 
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